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PRESS RELEASE
DATE: Thursday, March 3, 2022
King Avenue Daytime Closure to be Extended one (1) day.

Lebanon, Ohio — Deerfield Township, Warren County, Ohio — King Avenue, at Miami Street,
closure will be extended to include Friday, March 4. The closure will continue to be during the
daytime hours of 9:00am to 2:00pm, weather permitting. The additional day is due to
unforeseen utility/construction issues. The closure is for the Warren County Water Department
to tie into the existing watermain. This project is being constructed by Barrett Paving
Materials. Miami Street is currently closed and will remain closed after the watermain work is
complete.

The detour for the closure will utilize Grandin Road, SR48, Mason-Morrow-Millgrove Road and
Columbia Road.

Your cooperation during this project will be greatly appreciated.

For more information, visit http://www.wceo.us/ or contact WCEO at (513) 695-3301.
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About the Warren County Engineer

County Engineers in Ohio are required by law to be registered as both Professional Engineers (P.E.) and
Professional Surveyors (P.S.) They are responsible for the maintenance and construction of county roads
and maintenance and construction of bridges on county roads, township roads, and certain streets within
municipalities. They are also responsible for maintaining land surveying records, checking the accuracy
and adequacy of recorded land transfer documents, and establishing or re-establishing certain land survey
monuments.



